
2018 Hallway Contest

The School Climate Committee is excited to announce that starting

next week (Monday, March 5
th
) we are having a hallway contest.

The contest will run for 3 weeks. The last day will be Friday, March

23
rd
. In your 3

rd
floor mailboxes there will be your supplies and

directions for the hallway competition. Please display your pots of gold

in a safe location inside of your classroom. Every Friday be sure to

turn in your total number of coins earned to Ms. Tipton via email. Be on

the lookout for a growing rainbow displaying each classroom and how

close they are to being the winning classrooms on the 3
rd
floor office

windows. There will be a total of 3 winning classrooms. The prize will

be an ice cream party Thursday, March 29
th
!

At the completion of the contest we will collect all pots and gold coins.

We hope this is a fun and exciting way to reinforce hallway SOAR

expectations for School No. 16!

If you have any questions please see Melissa Tipton, Stacy Franzese, or Lisa
Garrow. We hope you are ready to fill your pots with gold and watch your rainbow

grow!
Thank you for all that you do to support positive behavior at School No. 16!


